
Former AUPE members working in Alberta Health Services 
General Support Services and who applied for retro pay will 
receive their retro pay on May 20, 2020.

An independent arbitrator had decided that former 
AHS General Support Services employees who ended 
employment between April 1, 2019 and January 30, 2020 
would be eligible for retroactive pay.

This retro pay comes as a result of an arbitration decision 
made earlier this year which awarded AHS GSS workers a 
1% wage increase.

Please contact a member of your negotiating team or 
AUPE resource staff if you have any questions.
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AHS GSS BARGAINING TEAM MEMBERS:
Local 054
Nancy Woods nancy.janer@gmail.com
Julie Woodford (A) juliew.chp006@gmail.com
Local 056
Deborah Nawroski local56.bargaining@gmail.com
Tammy Lanktree (A) local56.bargaining@gmail.com
Local 057
Darren Graham chairlocal057@aupe.ca
Wendy Kicia (A) wendykicia@hotmail.com
Local 058
Anton Schindler waterdude69@gmail.com
Dave Ibach (A) dl322j@gmail.com
Local 095
Stacey Ross sross13@shaw.ca
Dusan Milutinovic (A) dusan.aupe@yahoo.com
Lamont Health Care Centre GSS
Lorrie Tarka lorrietarka@hotmail.com
Carol Palichuk carolpalichuk@hotmail.com

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF:
Chris Dickson Lead Negotiator, c.dickson@aupe.org
Jason Rattray Negotiator, j.rattray@aupe.org
Farid Iskandar Organizer, f.iskandar@aupe.org
Kate Jacobson Organizer, k.jacobson@aupe.org
Alexander Delorme Communications, a.delorme@aupe.org


